

November 29, 2018

Charlie Lombardo JVC Broadcasting 3075 Veterans Memorial Highway, Suite 201 Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

Dear Charlie:

On behalf of our staff, athletes and families we would like to thank you for your time and support of the 9th Annual Town of Brookhaven Polar Plunge. Your dedication, generosity and commitment to the mission of Special Olympics New York has allowed us to provide our athletes with the opportunity to demonstrate their courage, joy and tremendous talents.

It is largely thanks to you, our loyal sponsors, volunteers, and participants that the 9th Annual Town of Brookhaven Polar Plunge was so successful! The event raised over **\$140,000 for our athletes**. In addition, the number of spectators was astounding and created a fantastic buzz!

The funds generated by the Town of Brookhaven Polar Plunge directly support the 66,835 athletes & unified partners of Special Olympics New York who train and compete year round in 22 Olympic-style sports throughout Long Island and the entire state. We never charge our athletes, their families or their caregivers to participate.

Thank you again for all that you do and please know that your time and dedication are truly appreciated! We hope you will be able to join us again next year on Saturday, November 23, 2019!!

Happy Holidays!

Best wishes,

Jenn Cantone

Director of Development